
 

 

 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

MANCHESTER•BOSTON REGIONAL AIRPORT 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
AIRPORT JANITORIAL SERVICES 

 
May, 2018 

 
FY18-805-64 

 
 
Manchester•Boston Regional Airport invites the submittal of a written Statement of 
Qualifications (SOQ) from professional firms interested in performing AIRPORT 
JANITORIAL SERVICES.  
 
The qualifications will be reviewed and evaluated by the Manchester∙Boston Regional Airport 
selection committee. One qualified firm for the services will be selected based on qualifications 
as defined by the criteria established in the SOQ. Once selected, the successful Proposer shall 
negotiate with the Manchester∙Boston Regional Airport selection committee for the services 
described in the SOQ. 
 
A Letter of Interest along with four (4) copies of the SOQ must be received no later than 9:30 
AM on June 15, 2018 at the AIRPORT Administration Office, Attention: OPERATIONS & 
FACILITIES.  All responses must be plainly marked "AIRPORT JANITORIAL SERVICES 
SOQ ". 
 
Copies of the SOQ packet are available at the Airport Administration Office, One Airport Road, 
Suite 300, Manchester, New Hampshire 03103; Telephone 603-624-6539. 
 
Manchester•Boston Regional Airport reserves the right to waive any irregularities and to reject 
any and all SOQ’s on any basis and without disclosure of the reason. 
 

 

     Thomas J. Malafronte, A.A.E. 
     Interim Airport Director 
  


